
We’re doing night work in your area 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

8 April 2024 

 

As Sydney continues to grow, we are 
planning to renew the water main in the 
Northern Sydney area to ensure we can 
continue to provide access to drinking 
water now, and into the future.  
 
We are considering reinstating the Ryde-
Pymble trunk main, a drinking water pipeline 
that runs from the Ryde pumping station to the 
Sydney Water site in Wahroonga. 

What can I expect? 

As part of our early planning and design work, 
we are doing some investigation work to 
confirm the exact location and condition of the 
pipeline and assess the ground conditions.  
 
The work involves setting up traffic controls, 
digging and opening test pits in footpaths and 
verges and concrete cutting the road and using 
a vacuum to excavate ground materials to 
identify underground services. 
 
The work needs to be done at night to reduce 
the impact on daytime traffic in your area. See 
work locations on map over page. 
 
Your water service won’t be impacted during 
this investigation work. 

What you need to know 

We know our work can be disruptive, so we’ll 
make every effort to reduce any impact this 
work may have on you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Where do I get more information?  

If you would like to know more about these 
works, or need to make special arrangements 
with us, please contact our community 
engagement team by emailing 
RydePymblePipeline@sydneywater.com.au 
 
For any urgent enquiries during the night work 
hours, please call the Site Supervisor,  
on 0421 477 451. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this 
essential work. 
 
 
 
 
  

Noise 
 
There will be some noise from the 
concrete cutting and vacuum excavation 
truck. We’ll keep vehicle movements to a 
minimum and avoid unnecessary loud 
noises. 
 

Night work 
 
Our investigation work will start Monday 15 
April and will take approximately 9 nights to 
complete, weather and ground conditions 
permitting.  Our night work hours are 7 pm to 
5 am. No work is planned for Sundays or 
public holidays. Once we have finished our 
investigations, we may return for further 
surveys. We will write to you again to let you 
know before we start. 
 

Traffic 
 
Our machinery and trucks may temporarily 
take some space on the street.  
 
There will be partial lane closures along 
the investigation locations, and we will 
need to use some parking spaces at times.  
 
Our traffic controllers will work with you 
and help keep traffic flowing around our 
work areas while, keeping you safe. 
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Locations of investigation sites:  

 
Investigation work will be undertaken in the 
following street locations in Denistone: 
 

• Anzac Avenue, between Victoria Road to 
Blaxland Road 

• Blaxland Rd – between Beattie Avenue to 
Birdwood Street 

• Birdwood Street 

• North Street, between Quarry Road to 
Tallwood Avenue 

• Abuklea Road, between Tallwood Avenue 
to Balaclava Road 

• Balaclava Road, between Abuklea Road to 
Agincourt Road 

• Agincourt Road – near intersection of 
Balaclava Road and Agincourt Road  

• Dayman Place 

• Vimiera Road, between Pembroke Road to 
Waterloo Road 

• Kissing Point Road, between Saddington 
Street to Barellan Avenue 

 




